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Fundación Cepsa donates petrol vouchers to 
Campo de Gibraltar Food Bank 

 

 Cepsa volunteers collaborated in November’s Food Bank 
Collection campaign 

 

The Fundación Cepsa in San Roque has handed over petrol vouchers to the 
Campo de Gibraltar Food Bank to cover the fuel consumption of the vehicles 
that the organization uses to carry out its work. 
 
The director of the Gibraltar-San Roque Refinery, Miguel Pérez de la Blanca, 
received the new president of the Food Bank, José Serrano, to make the 
donation. Mr Serrano told the new management about the Food Bank and how 
it operates in the area. 
 
This donation came about through the charity food collection campaign, 
organized by the Spanish Food Banks in November and in which Cepsa 
professionals in Spain participated, through the Corporate Volunteer Program of 
the Fundación Cepsa. The Foundation undertook to donate liters of petrol per 
volunteer to the various delegations of the Food Banks. 
 
The Fundación Cepsa collaborates in the organization of food collection 
campaigns that are held in the region. In 2009 and 2012, two projects of the 
regional entity were awarded one of the Social Value Awards. These awards are 
organized each year to help organize solidarity initiatives carried out by 
associations and organizations in the Campo de Gibraltar area. 
 
 
 
Fundación Cepsa is a general interest, non-profit entity with the goal of undertaking initiatives to serve the needs and 

priorities of the local communities where its founder, COMPAÑÍA ESPAÑOLA DE PETRÓLEOS S.A.U. (Cepsa), conducts 

its activities. The areas of action for Fundación Cepsa are social, cultural, environmental, scientific-educational, and 

support for amateur sports. 
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